
 

 Invitation 

 

 

To all Clergy Diocese of Cairns 

To all Parishes Diocese of Cairns 

To all Schools Diocese of Cairns 

 

THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF THE NORTHERN BEACHES  

CORDIALLY INVITES YOU AND YOUR COMMUNITY  

TO THE 

 Fiftieth Jubilee Celebrations 

MARKING THE PARISHES ESTABLISHMENT IN 1966. 

 

A SPECIAL EVENT IS ORGANISED FOR  

SATURDAY 22nd OCTOBER 2016  

WITH THE FOLLOWING PROGRAM OF EVENTS: 

 

 3pm to 4pm Photographic Display 

 4pm Mass of Thanksgiving 

 5pm onwards: BBQ, Children’s activities with music provided by St Andrew’s and Holy 

Cross Students 

 

RSVP:  Jodie Vincent ph. 40576920 

email: secretary.trinitypk@cns.catholic.edu.au 


